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A Message from Mrs. Anderson 

It is truly astonishing to realize that we have reached the third month of the school year already.  The passage of time is 
indeed swift, especially when surrounded by exceptional students and staff members. At the end of this month, we will 
be finishing our first quarter of the 2024-2025 school year.   
  
September’s Habit of the Month is Habit 1: Be Proactive. Being proactive means recognizing that we have 
the power to choose our attitudes and behaviors, rather than being solely influenced by circumstances.  By focusing on 
what we can control and taking initiative to shape our own outcomes, we can effectively navigate challenges, achieve 
goals, and lead a more empowered and fulfilling life.  
  
Below are a few reminders of our schoolwide W.I.G.S. and updates. 
  
Schoolwide iReady Goal: 
Grades K-2 - pass 2 or more iReady lessons a week 
Grades 3-5 - pass 1 or more iReady lessons a week 
  
Schoolwide Amplify Goal: 
Students will be on Amplify for 45 minutes or more a week. 
  
iReady and Amplify are personalized computer programs that adapt to your child's needs in math and in reading.  They 
are great tools in closing any learning gaps your child may still experience. The expectation is for students to complete 
the lessons and time at home or at an appropriate time at school.  
  
It can be quite challenging to gather and organize work for students when they are out of 
school, as it requires careful planning and coordination to ensure continuity in their learning. 
To minimize disruptions and maximize educational opportunities, we encourage students and 
families to plan vacations during our scheduled two week breaks. By aligning vacation plans 
with these designated periods, students can fully immerse themselves in their studies without 
the added stress of catching up on missed work. This strategic approach not only supports 
academic progress but also promotes a more balanced and effective learning experience for 
all.  
  
Parent Teacher Conferences begin Wednesday, September 11- Friday, September 13th. ALL three days are 
Early Release Days. Teachers have emailed you a sign up form for your child’s fall conference. It is imperative that 
you sign up to meet with the teacher. Research from the National Coalition for Parent Involvement in Education shares 



that “no matter their income or background, students with involved parents are more likely to have higher grades and 
test scores, attend school regularly, have better social skills, show improved behavior and adapt well to school.”   
  
AM Drop Off: Our student safety is our #1 priority. Please do not allow your child to exit the car until 7:10 am.  We 
have had a handful of students being dropped off in the parking lot with no adult supervision.  Adults must walk their 
students to the crosswalk. 
  
Read-A-Thon- We have our school wide assembly on Friday, September 6th and our Read-A-Thon starts the week of 
September 9th. This is our only big fundraiser of the year and the support of our entire Mirada community is essential 
in order for PTO to provide all the wonderful financial support to Mirada Leadership Academy.  PTO supports many 
extras for our students, classrooms, teachers, and the entire school.  I encourage our families to participate if you are 
able.   
  
Staff Member of the Month 
The Mirada Staff Member of the Month Program is designed to recognize outstanding teachers/support staff for their 
contributions to Mirada Leadership Academy. Each month, one teacher/support staff will be recognized. Nominations 
may be submitted by the school staff, students, or parents. Regardless of the outcome, Mirada administration would like 
to stress that the real tribute of this award is the nomination. The nomination symbolizes the esteem and appreciation 
that everyone has for our staff.  
  
Please use this link to nominate a staff member Staff Member of the Month Form Nominations are due by the last 
Thursday of every month. 
  
We value your partnership and involvement in your child’s education.  If you have any questions or need further 
information, please do not hesitate to contact our school office. 
  
Thank you for your continued support. 
  
Kindly, 
Michelle Anderson  

 

 

  

  
Every Wednesday is an Early Release Day.  

Dismissal is at 12:15pm. 
  

Wednesday 9/11 

Thursday 9/12 

Friday 9/13 

Early Dismissal is at 12:15pm 

for Teacher Conferences. 
  

There will not be any after school Community Ed 
classes on Conference Days. 

 

 

   

Upcoming Events 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/xv7qRT9rKTVGdRkGSSC4VQ%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRos5ptP0QjaHR0cHM6Ly9mb3Jtcy5nbGUvQkxDTUFjYzdtUkU3MUQzdDhXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmbP7WbSZhmnF4FSFGxzdWxsaXZhbkBreXJlbmUub3JnWAQAAAAB


August 26-Sep 1   Monarch WEEK Out at Culver's 
September 2        No School - Labor Day 
September 4        Jeremiah's Ice after school 
September 9-13   Readathon Week 
September 10     Fall Picture Day 
September 11-13 Early Release for Parent Teacher Conferences and Book Fair 
                           No After school Community Ed classes on Conference Days 
September 18      Monarch Night Out @ Zesty Zzeeks Warner and McClintock ALL DAY Mention Mirada 
                          or use Online Code: ZZEEKS15 
September 19      PTO Meeting 5:30-6:30pm in the Media Center 
September 20      2nd Grade Musical 6-7pm in the MPR 
September 24      Governing Board Meeting 5-8pm at the District Office  
September 27      MML Awards 
                           7:40-8:20   Kindergarten, 3rd and 4th Grades 
                           8:30-9:00   1st, 2nd and 5th Grades 
Sept. 30-Oct. 15  No School (Fall Break/Work and Prof. Dev. Days) 
October 16          Students return to school 

 

   

 

 

Click Below for Important School Calendars 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

  
  
For Immediate Release 
  
  
  

Kyrene.org 
KCO@kyrene.org 

Erin Helm: 480-541-1113 
Nicole Ashton: 480-541-1518 

Bonny Dolinsek: 480-541-1516 
  
  
  
  

View Full Calendar  

District Calendar  September Calendar  PTO Calendar  

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/BqjkizE2bOwtGpFLE_yzuA%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRos5ptP0QVaHR0cDovL3d3dy5reXJlbmUub3JnVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpmz-1m0mYZpxeBUhRsc3VsbGl2YW5Aa3lyZW5lLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ%7E%7E
mailto:KCO@kyrene.org
https://www.kyrene.org/Page/46#calendar25/20231025/month
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/NFwug5irX7mrYY_3E4a2aA%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRos5ptP0Q4aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cua3lyZW5lLm9yZy9QYWdlLzQ2I2NhbGVuZGFyMjUvMjAyMzEwMjUvbW9udGhXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmbP7WbSZhmnF4FSFGxzdWxsaXZhbkBreXJlbmUub3JnWAQAAAAB
https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1712188423/kyreneorg/fqzqstosjpditv81qnyr/Final_2024-25SchoolCalendarV6.pdf
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/ie3t9lcmuPjfH5UETrlBfg%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRos5ptP0RzaHR0cHM6Ly9yZXNvdXJjZXMuZmluYWxzaXRlLm5ldC9pbWFnZXMvdjE3MTIxODg0MjMva3lyZW5lb3JnL2ZxenFzdG9zanBkaXR2ODFxbnlyL0ZpbmFsXzIwMjQtMjVTY2hvb2xDYWxlbmRhclY2LnBkZlcHc2Nob29sbUIKZs_tZtJmGacXgVIUbHN1bGxpdmFuQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE%7E
https://acrobat.adobe.com/id/urn:aaid:sc:VA6C2:68f61b52-3457-4814-919a-aa00bf5bc93a
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/envxnwGo7n8WPq99v0giwA%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRos5ptP0RTaHR0cHM6Ly9hY3JvYmF0LmFkb2JlLmNvbS9pZC91cm46YWFpZDpzYzpWQTZDMjo2OGY2MWI1Mi0zNDU3LTQ4MTQtOTE5YS1hYTAwYmY1YmM5M2FXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmbP7WbSZhmnF4FSFGxzdWxsaXZhbkBreXJlbmUub3JnWAQAAAAB
https://acrobat.adobe.com/id/urn:aaid:sc:va6c2:7017dc13-1a90-4433-808d-0367c29dc946
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/2DKxd6T96Ode_NRZQw_4MQ%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRos5ptP0RTaHR0cHM6Ly9hY3JvYmF0LmFkb2JlLmNvbS9pZC91cm46YWFpZDpzYzp2YTZjMjo3MDE3ZGMxMy0xYTkwLTQ0MzMtODA4ZC0wMzY3YzI5ZGM5NDZXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmbP7WbSZhmnF4FSFGxzdWxsaXZhbkBreXJlbmUub3JnWAQAAAAB


Kyrene School District Leads 
Arizona in 2024 PBISAz Achievement Awards  
  
  
  
TEMPE, Arizona (August 19, 2024) Kyrene Schools account for 26% of the 83 Arizona schools being 
awarded Positive Behavioral Interventions and Supports (PBIS) awards this year from PBISAz. This year, 
22 Kyrene Schools have been recognized for their hard work implementing and maintaining PBIS to 
improve the academic and behavioral outcomes for students. 
  
The award recognizes a school’s dedication and commitment to improving student outcomes using 
consistent PBIS initiatives on campus. The schools receiving the awards are: 
  
Level 2 – Tier 1 Fidelity 
Kyrene Altadeña Middle School 
Kyrene Centennial Middle School 
Kyrene del Pueblo Middle School 
  
Level 3 – Tiers 1 & 2 Fidelity 
Kyrene de la Estrella Elementary School 
Kyrene del Norte Dual Language Academy 
  
Level 4 – Tiers 1, 2 & 3 Fidelity 
Kyrene Akimel A-al Middle School 
Kyrene Aprende Middle School 
Kyrene de las Brisas Elementary School 
Kyrene de los Cerritos Leadership Academy 
Kyrene del Cielo Elementary School 
Kyrene de la Colina Elementary School 
Kyrene de la Esperanza Elementary School 
Kyrene de las Lomas Elementary School 
Kyrene de la Mariposa Computer Science Academy 
Kyrene Middle School 
Kyrene del Milenio Elementary School 
Kyrene de la Mirada Leadership Academy 
Kyrene Monte Vista Elementary School 
Kyrene de la Paloma Arts Integration Academy 
Kyrene de la Sierra Elementary School 
Kyrene Traditional Academy 
C.I. Waggoner Elementary School 
  
This recognition highlights Kyrene’s dedication to creating and sustaining school-wide systems of 
support that improve learning and ensure all students are successful socially, emotionally and 
academically. 
  
Awards will be presented during the annual Behavior Education Technology Conference at the Desert 
Willow Conference Center in Phoenix. To arrange an interview with a principal of one of these schools, 
contact Erin Helm at 480-541-1113 or ehelm@kyrene.org 
  
  
Kyrene School District is one of the top elementary school districts in Arizona, comprised of 25 schools 
(17 elementary, six middle, two K-8). The District’s boundaries encompass all of Ahwatukee, parts of 
Chandler, Tempe, Guadalupe and the Gila River Indian Reservation. Kyrene enrolls approximately 
14,000 students annually, offering many educational choices to enhance learning (arts integration, 
dual language, traditional, college preparatory, leadership, and gifted.) Kyrene also offers a variety 

mailto:ehelm@kyrene.org
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Pxiz4DiMvohfqZdEjWqxFg%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRos5ptP0QfaHR0cDovL3d3dy5reXJlbmUub3JnL1BhZ2UvMTM4MlcHc2Nob29sbUIKZs_tZtJmGacXgVIUbHN1bGxpdmFuQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE%7E


of on-site community programs before/after school and during school breaks. To learn more, visit 
kyrene.org or call 480-541-1000.  
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**ParentVUE Emergency Information** 
  

Families are required to verify emergency contact information every year. 
This is critical for your school to be able to reach you in the event of an 
emergency. On Monday, August 19, all parents will be asked to log in to 
your ParentVUE account to verify emergency and contact information. 

  
Please know that families will not be able to access other information in 

ParentVUE until this emergency and contact information is verified. 
  

We appreciate family support in completing this request by August 31.  
  

To date approximately 58% of Mirada students have updated 
emergency and contact information.  

  
Even if you have already verified your information previously this year, 

you are being asked to redo your emergency update. 
  

Please contact the office with any questions. 
 

 

 

 

   

 

 

Parent Acknowledgements are overdue-Please submit ASAP 
  

Families, Grades K-8 All families are required to submit their agreement that they will review the 
handbook and technology agreement forms with their child and follow expectations. 
Family Handbook (all families) 
Technology User Agreement (all families) 
Stay Connected - Text Messaging Permission (all families) 
  
Families and specific grades:  All families who have children in these grades are provided their 
children’s grade level survey items and then required to submit their position on their child’s 
participation. Depending on the age of the students, families will see a different set of items. 
School Quality Survey (Grades 3-8 only) 
Social Emotional Survey (Grades 3-8 only) 
Leader in Me Survey (Grades 3-8 and only PUE, MIR, CER) 
  
Currently 86% of our families have completed their submissions!   We are striving for 100% 
completion rate so please log on to your ParentVue account to review these acknowledgements.   

 

 

   

 

 

Parents, please remember to bring your picture ID 
when you come to school to volunteer or sign your 
child out of the office early.    

 

  

 

   

   
Click Here 
Parent Vue 

Log In 
  

https://az-ksd-psv.edupoint.com/PXP2_Login_Parent.aspx?regenerateSessionId=True
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/FoQd3IW4-b2Zwr-bCHNWAg%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRos5ptP0RPaHR0cHM6Ly9hei1rc2QtcHN2LmVkdXBvaW50LmNvbS9QWFAyX0xvZ2luX1BhcmVudC5hc3B4P3JlZ2VuZXJhdGVTZXNzaW9uSWQ9VHJ1ZVcHc2Nob29sbUIKZs_tZtJmGacXgVIUbHN1bGxpdmFuQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE%7E
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http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/FoQd3IW4-b2Zwr-bCHNWAg%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRos5ptP0RPaHR0cHM6Ly9hei1rc2QtcHN2LmVkdXBvaW50LmNvbS9QWFAyX0xvZ2luX1BhcmVudC5hc3B4P3JlZ2VuZXJhdGVTZXNzaW9uSWQ9VHJ1ZVcHc2Nob29sbUIKZs_tZtJmGacXgVIUbHN1bGxpdmFuQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE%7E


 



   

 

 

   

   

 

Parent Reminders 

Opt in for text communication 

IMPORTANT: In the event of an emergency, text messages are the fastest and most effective way 
to communicate information to families. You must opt in to receive text communications! Text 
“Y” or “yes” to 67587 to begin receiving text messages from both your child’s school and the 
Kyrene School District.   
  
Birthday Celebrations 
No celebrations of individual student birthdays are to be held in classrooms, on the school 
campus.  We understand that parents and friends like to celebrate various occasions. 
However,  cakes, cookies, cupcakes, candy, flowers, balloons, etc. cause many distractions and 
cannot be allowed on campus or on the bus. These items are disruptive in the classroom and are 
a safety concern on the bus. If they are delivered they will be kept in the office for 
parents/guardians to pick up. This policy helps to ensure that instructional time is protected and 
that all students are treated equally.  Party invitations may not be distributed at school.  
  
Need to Report an Absence? 
Call our 24 Hour Attendance Line at 480-541-4201 to report a student absence. 
Please leave a message on the attendance line indicating the student's name, grade, date(s) and 
reason for absence. When your student is absent and we have not received notification, we will 
contact the parents. If we do not receive a return phone call, the student will be marked truant. 
**Note** Parents MUST call the attendance line within 24 hours of an absence, even if you spoke to 
the Health Office or communicated to the Teacher. 
  
Tardy 
If your child is tardy, you must park in the parking lot and walk your child to the office.  Sign them in 
and provide the reason why they are tardy.  A tardy is defined as arriving at school or class after the 
scheduled start time. Students should be in their seats and ready to learn when the bell rings at the 
scheduled start time. Students are considered tardy if they are not in their seats at the scheduled 
start time. Mirada students need to arrive with enough time to make it to their classroom by 



7:30am. Students who are tardy must enter through the school’s front office and receive a Tardy 
pass.  
  
Students and Electronic Devices  
Many parents choose to have their child carry a cellular telephone or other electronic devices (such 
as an Apple watch or Fitbit) as a means of before and/or after school communication and for safety 
purposes. Electronic devices can be disruptive in an educational environment, but may also be used 
to enhance instruction. If parents have decided that it’s necessary for a child to carry a cell phone or 
electronic device, parents and students must be aware of the following: Kyrene School District Policy 
3-401 states that the District does not assume responsibility for the loss of, or damage to, personal 
property. If your child has a cell phone on campus or on the bus and it is damaged or stolen, we will 
not be able to utilize administrative time to investigate the incident, nor will the District be able to 
take any financial responsibility for the cell phone or cell phone charges. Cellular phones and other 
electronic devices must be turned off and kept in backpacks at all times on campus. If these rules 
are not followed, the electronic devices may be confiscated and kept in the front office for pick up 
after school. Please assist us in keeping our learning environment free from distractions. When it is 
necessary for a student to contact you during the day, we have telephones available in classrooms 
and in the office. If it is necessary for you to get an important message to your child during the 
school day, you may contact the school office and our staff will relay the message to your child.  

   

 

 

  

 

District Attendance Policy 
Kyrene Family Handbook (pg 20-21) 

 
• The District will report all student absences and tardiness in accordance with A.R.S. § 15-901 (A)(1) 
and defined by the Arizona Department of Education (manual G) 
• Parents/guardians are asked to call the attendance office within two hours of the start of each day 
that their child is absent.  When leaving a message on the attendance line, it should include the 
student’s name, grade, date(s) of absence and reason for absence. 
• The absence will not be excused if an acceptable reason for the absence is not provided. 
• We do not excuse an absence that is reported via email; all absences must be reported to the 
school’s attendance office via a telephone call.  You must call the Attendance Line even if you've 
notified the teacher of any absence. 
• Tardies will only be excused when the parent/guardian is present with the student to sign in late for 
school at the front office AND provides an acceptable reason for arriving late. 
  



Mirada 24 hour Attendance Line: 480-541-4201 
Student Name and Grade 

Date(s) of absence 
Reason for absence 

 

 

   

  

 

    

 

   

 

 

  

 



  

 

7 Habits : Habit 1 - Be Proactive! 
At Mirada Leadership Academy our students practice the 8 Habits of a Happy Kid every day. As we 
deepen our understanding and incorporate them into daily life, it is important to understand the 
meaning of each habit. 
This past month, our focus as been Habit 1: “Be Proactive.” Being proactive means you are in charge of 
yourself. You choose your actions, attitudes, and moods. You don’t blame others for your actions. You 
do the right thing without being asked, even when nobody's watching. You have a “can do” attitude. 
All students can learn to be in charge of themselves and practice a “can do'' attitude. 
 
We asked a few kindergartener students the following questions. "What does being proactive mean to 
you? How can you be proactive?" Below are a few of their responses. 
  
Student:  "I am proactive when I am in charge of myself." 
Student:  "I am proactive when I am respectful." 
Student:  "I am proactive when I listen to my teacher and follow directions." 
Student:  "I am proactive when I help my friends." 
Student:  "I am proactive when I walk in the hallway." 
Student:  "I am proactive when I am responsible." 
Student:  "I am proactive when I am kind." 
  
We want students to be proactive at school and at home!  If you have a child that is constantly 
complaining of being bored, try some of these ideas.  
1) Fill Someone’s Bucket: Have them brainstorm ways that they could do something nice for someone 
else, either a neighbor, friend, or family member.  
2) Circle of Control: Take some sidewalk chalk, go outside, and draw two circles within each other big 
enough to stand in. The middle one is the circle of control. Give your kids examples of different things 
they can control (homework) and other things they can’t (weather). Have them move in and out of the 
circle depending on the scenario.  
3) Role-play Proactive vs. Reactive: Demonstrate for your kids how to deal with a situation proactively 
vs. reactively. 
If you are wanting to incorporate some chores into your child’s life to help them be proactive, the 
chart below can help you and your child find age appropriate chores. 

 

 



  

 

  

 



  

 Reminder that free and reduced meal application eligibility for School Year 
2023-2024 is expiring 09/05/2024. Please encourage your families to re-
apply (if they have not already) for School Year 2024-2025 to prevent any 
lapse in eligibility. School Year 2024-2025 eligibility is not guaranteed from 
the previous year, as families must meet the eligibility guidelines for 
continuation of benefits. As a reminder, students who are determined to be 
reduced price eligible will receive free breakfast and lunch this year through 
a grant from the Arizona Department of Education.   

 

 

• Students may bring large bills to pay for their meal account – please remember no change is 
provided back to the student, the entire amount is applied to the student’s account. 

• If a student does not have enough funds on their account, after two (2) meals (breakfast or 
lunch) they are provided an alternate meal as per District policy.  The student may still get side 
options and salad bar along with their milk. 

• Please remember that dietary restrictions must be accompanied by a Dr’s note and will be 
accommodated to the best of our ability. SFE is unable to honor preferences or requests. 

• You may check your student's lunch balance by visiting linqconnect.  Linq Connect is our self-
service lunch account portal, which makes it possible for Kyrene families to easily manage their 
student(s) lunch account. Families may check meal balances, transfer funds, apply for free 
or reduced-priced meals or create spending limits for their students by 
visiting linqconnect. For any additional questions or assistance with your linqconnect account 
please call 1-844-467-4700 and follow the prompts.  Payments are applied to your student's meal 
account at 6:50am, 9:35am, 11:05am, 12:05pm and 11:35pm daily to update the meal account 
balance.  

• Kyrene and SFE want to assure you that when your child chooses to enjoy ala carte snacks from 
their cafeteria, they are selecting options that meet the strict nutritional standards outlined by 
the USDA's Smart Snack guidelines. These guidelines prioritize offering snacks that are lower in 
fat, sugar, and sodium, while also providing essential nutrients to support your child's overall 
health and well-being. The guidelines require that drinks be either unflavored water or 100% 
juice, and that snacks contain at least 50% whole grain or list the first ingredient as a fruit, 
vegetable, dairy food, or protein food.  

 
 

It's also important to note that while some snack packaging may appear similar to those found 
in stores outside of school, each product has been carefully reformulated to comply with 
federal Smart Snack guidelines. Our foodservice management company, SFE, works diligently to 
ensure that all snacks offered to students are both delicious and nutritious, meeting or 
exceeding federal standards. 

 
 

We encourage you to discuss with your child the importance of making mindful choices when it 
comes to snacking. By reinforcing healthy eating habits both at home and at school, we can 
collectively support our children in making nutritious choices that contribute to their overall 
growth and development. If you would like more resources and information about Smart Snack 
requirements, including activities that can be done at home, we recommend checking out the 
USDA’s website here.  
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http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/pNmLKyMtSp5YlSUUhqKwXA%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRos5ptP0Q_aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZm5zLnVzZGEuZ292L2NuL3Rvb2xzLXNjaG9vbHMtZm9jdXNpbmctc21hcnQtc25hY2tzVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpmz-1m0mYZpxeBUhRsc3VsbGl2YW5Aa3lyZW5lLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ%7E%7E


 
 

Thank you for partnering with us in promoting a culture of health and wellness for our students. 
If you have any questions or concerns about the smart snack options available in your child’s 
cafeteria, please don't hesitate to reach out to the foodservice office at 480-541-1660. 

 

 

 

   

 

 

   

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

Payment & Balance Info Links  Click here for Mirada Menus  

Apply for Free and Reduced Meals  

https://www.kyrene.org/family-student-resources/food-services/make-a-lunch-payment
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/10_1ZPmso2AYJ-XhzYbz3w%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRos5ptP0RSaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cua3lyZW5lLm9yZy9mYW1pbHktc3R1ZGVudC1yZXNvdXJjZXMvZm9vZC1zZXJ2aWNlcy9tYWtlLWEtbHVuY2gtcGF5bWVudFcHc2Nob29sbUIKZs_tZtJmGacXgVIUbHN1bGxpdmFuQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE%7E
https://kyrene.nutrislice.com/menu/kyrene-de-la-mirada-leadership-academy
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/u6wIu0VXholIMw4YVc3g1g%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRos5ptP0RJaHR0cHM6Ly9reXJlbmUubnV0cmlzbGljZS5jb20vbWVudS9reXJlbmUtZGUtbGEtbWlyYWRhLWxlYWRlcnNoaXAtYWNhZGVteVcHc2Nob29sbUIKZs_tZtJmGacXgVIUbHN1bGxpdmFuQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE%7E
https://linqconnect.com/public/meal-application/new
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/ZsS2DzIZSZIgpdWQ4x-HCw%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRos5ptP0QzaHR0cHM6Ly9saW5xY29ubmVjdC5jb20vcHVibGljL21lYWwtYXBwbGljYXRpb24vbmV3VwdzY2hvb2xtQgpmz-1m0mYZpxeBUhRsc3VsbGl2YW5Aa3lyZW5lLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ%7E%7E


  

 

  
Parent Information Nights 
  
The Kyrene School District is pleased to continue the successful Positive Parenting Series this school 
year, focusing on issues that affect families both at school and at home. We hope you can join us. 
  
Understanding Teen Mental Health and Building Resiliency 
Description: Participants will learn about the Rise in Fentanyl and Narcan. Participants will also learn 
how to save a life by administering Narcan. 
  
Presenters:  
Joronda Montano 
Date and Time:  
September 25, 2024 
6:00 - 7:00 PM 
Location:  
Centennial Middle School 
13808 S 36th St. 
Phoenix, AZ 85044 
  
Registration Link/Zoom 
In Partnership With:  

 

 

  

 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/IVMl_qJgiNbYJOwjwFiRkw%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRos5ptP0RjaHR0cHM6Ly9kb2NzLmdvb2dsZS5jb20vZm9ybXMvZC9lLzFGQUlwUUxTZVM3eGNCMDVhS3N5Z09lNDZkUm5ZRnR6Q1B2amNtVjJTYW9xTl9aT2lpeThfNW9nL3ZpZXdmb3JtVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpmz-1m0mYZpxeBUhRsc3VsbGl2YW5Aa3lyZW5lLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ%7E%7E
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Cg1IrbFKxDwfgN4P2Zm04g%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRos5ptP0QhaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cua3lyZW5lLm9yZy9QYWdlLzM2ODc0VwdzY2hvb2xtQgpmz-1m0mYZpxeBUhRsc3VsbGl2YW5Aa3lyZW5lLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ%7E%7E


   

 

 

Contact Us 
 

 

Kyrene de la Mirada 
Leadership Academy 
5500 W. Galveston Street 
Chandler, AZ 85226 
  
School Hours: 7:30 am - 2:15 pm  
Early Release Wed: 12:15 pm 
 
  Office Hours: 7:00 am - 3:30 pm  
Wednesday: 7:00 am - 1:30 pm 
  
Front Office: 480-541-4200 
Fax Number: 480-541-4210 
Attendance: 480-541-4201 
Health Office: 480-541-4220 
Cafeteria: 480-541-4226 
Kids Club: 480-541-4230 

 

Quicklinks 

  

Food Services and Menu 

ParentVUE 

StudentVUE 

Technology Assistance 

Family Handbook 
  

A+ School of Excellence™ 
 

 

A+ School of Excellence™ 
 

      

 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/1DvgItKTea8MkkC8uQ2bmw%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRos5ptP0TDaHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS8tOXhjRWRPclFPaEFGd0NGMEFFM21Bfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSa3R2M2pQMFFnYUhSMGNITTZMeTkzZDNjdWEzbHlaVzVsTG05eVp5OVFZV2RsTHpFek5qbFhCM05qYUc5dmJHMUNDbUxWWThyVllxbTZMN0JTRTNOdFkyZHlZWFJvUUd0NWNtVnVaUzV2Y21kWUJBQUFBQUV-VwdzY2hvb2xtQgpmz-1m0mYZpxeBUhRsc3VsbGl2YW5Aa3lyZW5lLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ%7E%7E
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/iLPexv9lxAn_jGi9dJI9SA%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRos5ptP4QDAWh0dHA6Ly90cmFjay5zcGUuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9mL2EvZkxKVjU5WkpCTFpYYXpNdmE3Y2pBZ35-L0FBQUFBUUF-L1JnUmt0djNqUDBSUGFIUjBjSE02THk5aGVpMXJjMlF0Y0hOMkxtVmtkWEJ2YVc1MExtTnZiUzlRV0ZBeVgweHZaMmx1WDFCaGNtVnVkQzVoYzNCNFAzSmxaMlZ1WlhKaGRHVlRaWE56YVc5dVNXUTlWSEoxWlZjSGMyTm9iMjlzYlVJS1l0Vmp5dFZpcWJvdnNGSVRjMjFqWjNKaGRHaEFhM2x5Wlc1bExtOXlaMWdFQUFBQUFRfn5XB3NjaG9vbG1CCmbP7WbSZhmnF4FSFGxzdWxsaXZhbkBreXJlbmUub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/BuSBtUfG89K7eaFMTNQL6A%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRos5ptP4QDAWh0dHA6Ly90cmFjay5zcGUuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9mL2EvOUlWMHE4RV9md3hqZ3RWUVNTRktSd35-L0FBQUFBUUF-L1JnUmt0djNqUDBSUWFIUjBjSE02THk5aGVpMXJjMlF0Y0hOMkxtVmtkWEJ2YVc1MExtTnZiUzlRV0ZBeVgweHZaMmx1WDFOMGRXUmxiblF1WVhOd2VEOXlaV2RsYm1WeVlYUmxVMlZ6YzJsdmJrbGtQVlJ5ZFdWWEIzTmphRzl2YkcxQ0NtTFZZOHJWWXFtNkw3QlNFM050WTJkeVlYUm9RR3Q1Y21WdVpTNXZjbWRZQkFBQUFBRX5XB3NjaG9vbG1CCmbP7WbSZhmnF4FSFGxzdWxsaXZhbkBreXJlbmUub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/oI7RpFj_nWrmwxuk9kHFzA%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRos5ptP0TraHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS9WNk9ERmViS1psdHpSN0xuUnViSTdRfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSa3R2M2pQMFE5YUhSMGNITTZMeTl6YVhSbGN5NW5iMjluYkdVdVkyOXRMMnQ1Y21WdVpTNXZjbWN2WkdsemRHRnVZMlZzWldGeWJtbHVaMmhsYkhBdmFHOXRaVmNIYzJOb2IyOXNiVUlLWXRWanl0VmlxYm92c0ZJVGMyMWpaM0poZEdoQWEzbHlaVzVsTG05eVoxZ0VBQUFBQVF-flcHc2Nob29sbUIKZs_tZtJmGacXgVIUbHN1bGxpdmFuQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE%7E
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/bQ1lWIdLuNlKVyDoKx3vFQ%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRos5ptP0TLaHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS82OS1lSVFtZXZiTEhiQ1VRNmdvbTVnfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSa3R2M2pQMFFsYUhSMGNITTZMeTkzZDNjdWEzbHlaVzVsTG05eVp5OW1ZVzFwYkhsb1lXNWtZbTl2YTFjSGMyTm9iMjlzYlVJS1l0Vmp5dFZpcWJvdnNGSVRjMjFqWjNKaGRHaEFhM2x5Wlc1bExtOXlaMWdFQUFBQUFRfn5XB3NjaG9vbG1CCmbP7WbSZhmnF4FSFGxzdWxsaXZhbkBreXJlbmUub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/SEjsAOogTWyXaCCRlncW3g%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRos5ptP0QnaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZmFjZWJvb2suY29tL01pcmFkYUxlYWRlcnMvVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpmz-1m0mYZpxeBUhRsc3VsbGl2YW5Aa3lyZW5lLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ%7E%7E
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/9_mQWDkFqMhuzvRljxjwaw%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRos5ptP0QhaHR0cHM6Ly90d2l0dGVyLmNvbS9reXJlbmVzY2hvb2xzVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpmz-1m0mYZpxeBUhRsc3VsbGl2YW5Aa3lyZW5lLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ%7E%7E
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/P5zw9GbI0T8gQnJLnUTbDg%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRos5ptP0QoaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuaW5zdGFncmFtLmNvbS9taXJhZGFsZWFkZXJzL1cHc2Nob29sbUIKZs_tZtJmGacXgVIUbHN1bGxpdmFuQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE%7E
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/NbBLvNO8_GLQy8zW_93grA%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRos5ptP0QxaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cueW91dHViZS5jb20vdXNlci9LeXJlbmVTY2hvb2xEaXN0cmljdFcHc2Nob29sbUIKZs_tZtJmGacXgVIUbHN1bGxpdmFuQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE%7E

